
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Literacy

Jolly  Phonics
Miss Andreachuk  
Qu, qu

Mrs. Newman  -am 
words
Examples: am, ham, 
jam, Pam, Sam

Go to  Epic and read 
the story, 
Caterpillar  to 
Butterfly
Draw and  colour  a 
beautiful  butterfly.  
Share  your  butterfly 
on the  Facebook 
Group or  email  it  to 
your teacher.

Rebus Chant: 
A  Fuzzy  Little 
Caterpillar

Follow  Mrs. 
Newman’s actions  on 
Facebook.

YouTube:
The Very  Hungry 
Caterpillar: Animated 
Film

Sing: The  7  Days  in 
a Week  Song

Numeracy

3-D  shape:
Cylinder
A cylinder  looks  
like a  soup  can.
Look  in your 
cupboard to  find  a 
cylinder.

Go on  your device  to 
ABCYA.com. Click  on 
K then  Numbers.
Play  Number  Bingo.
Have fun  exploring 
other  number games.

Draw  a caterpillar 
that has  7  circles.
Draw one  that  has 
10 circles.
Now print  the 
numbers in  the 
circles starting  at 1.

Play: Roll  a Butterfly

Instructions  on 
www.sbkinderclub.wee
bly.com

Play

Use  2 toilet  paper 
tubes  to make 
binoculars. Go 
around the  house 
and outside  and  
look for  all the 3-D 
shapes  you  have 
learned.

Play School:
Pretend to  be  the 
teacher and  teach 
your family  and/or 
stuffies.  Teach 
them  about  numbers 
and letters. Have
fun!

Pretend to  be  a 
caterpillar. What 
could you  use  in 
your house  to  make 
a cocoon?  What 
could you  use  to  be 
a beautiful 
butterfly?

Follow  along  with 
Mrs. Newman on 
Facebook  to  do the 
Life Cycle  of  a 
Butterfly.
You will  need  
crayons  and  paper.

Other 
Ideas

Use more  toilet 
paper  tubes  to  play 
with.  Drive your 
cars through  the 
tube, paint  with  
the tube,  sing into 
the tube.

It is  Spring!
Have  fun  outside!!
Use your  body to 
run, skip,  jump,  hop, 
spin, roll  and  fly  
like  a  butterfly!

If you  have  paint, 
paint  a butterfly.

Use sidewalk  chalk 
to  draw a  
butterfly.

Make or  eat  a snack 
like the  caterpillar 
did  in the  story.  Do 
you remember is  it a 
healthy  snack  or  a 
treat?

Week  Eight:  May 25-28, 2020 Colour each box as you complete the activity.

Google:  
Jolly Phonics 
for the 
picture and 
songs.


